Minutes of Citizens Meeting

Tuscawilla Hills Citizens Association

January 10, 2005

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm, January 10, 2005, at The Citizens Fire co.

 Minutes from the last meeting on December 16, 2004 were accepted. The Treasurers report was submitted by acting treasurer, Doris Walsh.

Ballots for BOD election were given to everyone present. Management Co. report was submitted.

1. According to the acting treasurer, Doris Walsh, as of 12/31/04: Checking account balance is: $6484.39 Money market account is:  $41,163.48 Total funds on hand is:$47,647.87

2. According to the Management Co. report as of 11/30/04: Total Cash is: $16,467.58 Total receivables is:  $14,818.64

Total assets:
$31,286.22

Total liabilities:
$4,770.64

Year to date income:
$26,515.58

2. Delinquent Road fund report was submitted by Joe Coakley. Judgements filed against 8 lot owners who are more than one year delinquent, out of 8 homeowners it seems that 5 accounts are to be resolved. The remaining 3 are being pursued for a total amount of $2740.00 plus fees.

4. BOD Election:

Ballots were cast and then counted by acting secretary Vaneet Khurana. A total of 17 people were present and voted. Election results were as follows: President, Joe Coakley, 15 votes Vice President, Gary Kable, 12 votes Treasurer, Gene Dawson, 14 votes Secretary, Vaneet Khurana, 15 votes Member at large, Bob Tansill, 12 votes

